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5 May 2017

Hamish Forrester

Dear Hamish

I refer to your email dated 27 April 2017 requesting information on costs spent on external
lawyers with regard to any item in relation to Steven Clearwater of Peninsula Contracting and
Quarry owner during the past three years.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 and I
wish to advise that in the period 27 February 2015 to 28 April 2017, the Dunedin City Council
paid $39,785.06 in external legal fees for work relating to Steven Clearwater/Peninsula
Contracting and Quarry.

Yours sincerely

Lynne Adamson
Governance Support Officer





